
Friday 12th November 2021 

Important Dates: 

 

 
Children in Need TAG 

day (wear own clothes 

& something spotty 

for a £1 donation)— 

Friday 19th November 

 

Year 6 heights and 
measures— Monday 
22nd November  
 
Trust staff                 
development day—
school closed to     
pupils: 
Friday 26th November  

 

Friends of Balfour 

Christmas Market—

Friday 3rd December 

 

Christmas jumper day 

and Christmas lunch 

for pupils—       

Wednesday 15th    

December 

 

Last day of Term 2—

Friday 17th December 

(school finishes at the 

usual time) 

Follow us at 

balfour_junior_school   

 

 

Achievement Award 

Well done to the following pupils for receiving this week’s Achievement Award! 

3L— Erik 3M— Evie 3P— Lettie-Anne 3H— Rajveer 

4H— Amara 4O’K— Bailey 4T— Sam 4B— Kieron 

5C— Logan 5H—  Lisa-Marie 5K— Amilia-Rose 5R  - Chisom 

6K— Aoife 6L— Bebe 6Ma— Muhammed 6Mo— Sienna 

Christmas Market 

We are delighted to announce that Friends of Balfour will be holding a Christmas Market on    
Friday 3rd December from 3:30pm. Stalls will include gifts, books, stocking fillers, pre-loved 
Christmas jumpers and much more. It will be the perfect opportunity to do some Christmas  
shopping and raise funds for the school at the same time!  

Please see the flyer sent out via ParentPay for more details and if you are able to help out at the  
market, please let the school office know.  

 

 

 

 

 

Easy Fundraising  

Easy Fundraising turns your everyday online shopping into FREE donations when you use them to 
shop with over 6,000 retailers such as eBay, John Lewis, Argos, ASOS and Booking.com. 

Retailers then make a small donation to say ‘thank you’ and easy fundraising gives those free 
funds to the cause.  Please register using this unique link – just click to sign up -  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbalfour/?invite=FW37IK&referral-campaign=c2s   
Plus, once you’ve signed up and raised £15 in donations, easy fundraising will give us an extra £15 
donation.  There’s no catch or hidden charges and Friends of Balfour will be really grateful for 
your donations! 
 

Bag 2 School 

We raised £120 for the school through the Bag 2 School scheme. We would like to say 
a very big thank you to everyone who donated bags  and to Mrs Dadson for                
advertising the scheme to everyone and organising the collection of donations.  

 

Usborne book fair 

Following the success of the Usborne Book Fair, we are delighted to share that 

the school has now received an enormous £880 worth of free books! Thank 
you to the school staff who organised the book fair and helped to sell the 
books and to everyone who came along and bought some books, we hope you 
enjoy them! 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbalfour/?invite=FW37IK&referral-campaign=c2s

